
Hallmarking arrangements during
temporary closure of Assay Offices

The pandemic has caused many disruptions to business across the UK. The UK
Assay Offices have of course been similarly affected and from the end of
today all 4 offices will be closed for at least 3 weeks.

Any business that requires product hallmarking or needs advice should contact
the Assay Office they usually use and guidance will be provided.

The British Hallmarking Council is maintaining an overview of the situation
and further information will be issued when government restrictions are
lifted.

Birmingham:
customerservice@theassayoffice.co.uk
0121 236 6951

Edinburgh:
enquiries@edinburghassayoffice.co.uk

London:
unhallmarked@assayofficelondon.co.uk

Sheffield:
info@assayoffice.co.uk
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